
Dear Tower Hill Children,   

 

Despite the rain, this has been a brilliant week at school because we have been able to see lots more 
of you coming back to see your teachers!  The teachers have absolutely loved spending that time 
with you and are looking forward to seeing you again next week.  If you didn’t get a chance to see 
the new outdoor classroom then you will next week.  Today your grown ups are getting a letter to 
tell them who your next class teacher is! You will then be able to come and meet them for a session 
before we break up for the summer holidays.  Next week you will also get your big books and re-
ports to take home!  

If, like me, you love to read a good book see below for the Summer Reading Challenge! How many 
books can you read before coming back to school in September? 

 

Miss Ovenden 

3rd July 2020 

This year, the Summer Reading Challenge’s Silly Squad will celebrate funny books, happiness and laughter. Children tak-

ing part in the Challenge will join the Silly Squad, an adventurous team of animals who love to have a laugh and get stuck 

into all sorts of funny books!  The Summer Reading Challenge website is free to access and features games, quizzes and 

downloadable activities that look really fun—give it a go! 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 

DATES 
Week Beg 6th July—Second ‘meet their current teacher’ session.  Big books and Reports to 

be sent home. 

Week Beg 13th July—’Meet your new Teacher’ sessions to commence. 

Friday 17th July—LAST DAY FOR YEAR 6 PUPILS 

Tuesday 21st July—LAST DAY for all other pupils at school 

Wednesday 22nd July—INSET day for Staff 

Thursday 3rd September—INSET Day—No school for children 

Friday 4th September—INSET Day—No school for children 

Monday 7th September—START of Autumn Term for Years 1—6. 


